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We welcome correspondence in Welsh.   We will respond to 

correspondence received in Welsh without delay.  

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth Gymraeg.  Ymatebwn yn ddi-oed i 

ohebiaeth a dderbynnir drwy gyfrwng y Gymraeg.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

  

February 2025 

 

Dear Resident 

 

Changes to your recycling and non-recyclable waste collections 

 

From Monday 28 April 2025, we’ll collect your non-recyclable waste from your existing 

black bin every three weeks, instead of every two weeks.  

 

As part of this change, we’ll no longer collect recycling and non-recyclable waste on Saturdays. 

This means your collection day might also change. 

 

Whilst your collection day might change, we’ll continue to collect your: 

• food waste, glass bottles and jars, mixed metals, plastics and cartons, cardboard and 

paper, and household batteries every week;  

• nappy and absorbent hygiene products every week, if you’re registered for this service;  

• clinical waste every week, if you’re registered for this service; and 

• garden waste every two weeks between March and November, if you’re registered for 

this chargeable service. 

 

Before the changes take place where you live, you’ll receive information confirming the 

changes and a calendar showing your new collection dates. 

 

If you’ve not already received your letter and calendar, but would like more 

information about these changes in the meantime, please look at the Frequently Asked 

Questions on our website at www.flintshire.gov.uk/CollectionChanges or contact us. 

 

You can also check your future collection dates by visiting our website or contacting us. 

 

Did you know you can view personalised waste and recycling information for 

your home, as well as access other council services for your local area, by using 

our My Account online facility? If not, sign up today by scanning the QR code or 

visiting www.flintshire.gov.uk/MyAccountRecycling 

 

Your recycling is making a BIG difference in Flintshire. Thank you. 

Yours faithfully. 

 
 

 

Katie Wilby 
Chief Officer (Streetscene & Transportation) 

Prif Swyddog (Gwasanaethau Stryd a Thrafnidiaeth) 
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